Alina A. Shipilina’s Vacations from Flash Dancers

Ms. Shipilina began working as a lap dancer at the topless club Flash Dancers on July 17, 2000.  As of December 9, 2001, she continued to work there in the same capacity.  The following lists the dates of her vacations from Flash Dancers for 2000 and 2001.

1. September 2 to September 29, 2000, traveled via Aeroflot from New York City to Moscow and Krasnodar, Russia and Limassol, Cyprus. 

2. December 18, 2000 to January 18, 2001, traveled from New York City to Krasnodar, Russia and perhaps elsewhere.

3. Mid April to mid May 2001, traveled to Krasnodar, Russia and Limassol, Cyprus.

4. End of July 2001, took one week off in which she allegedly traveled to Las Vegas.

5. August 6 to September 12, 2001, traveled to Krasnodar, Russia and perhaps elsewhere.

6. November 5 to November 19, 2001, unknown where she traveled.

Ms. Shipilina has taken a total of 21.5 weeks of vacation from July17, 2000 to December 9, 2001, which means she has worked a total of 51.5 weeks.  Flash Dancers requires each of its dancers to work five nights a week, so assuming a nightly net income of $500, Ms. Shipilina has netted $128,750 since she began work in America.  A nightly net income of $600 yields a net of $154,500 for Ms. Shipilina.   

